
In accordance with the notice and submission deadline requirements of Sections 
18.1(b) and 11.3, respectively, of Niagara Region’s Procedural By-law, the 
Regional Clerk received from Councillor Sendzik a motion to be brought forward 
for consideration at the December 12, 2019 Council meeting respecting 
Commendation. 
 
That Regional Council publicly and formally COMMEND those members of Council, 
staff and the public who strived to uphold the integrity of our public institution during the 
last term of Council; and 
  
That Regional Council THANK the journalists at the Niagara Dailies for their integrity 
and professionalism in reporting on matters that were of significant community interest 
and changed the face of politics in Niagara; and 
  
That a formal commendation and thank you BE ISSUED by Regional Chair Jim Bradley 
at the next regular meeting of Regional Council. 


